
 UWAC Wyoming Caravan — July 2022 

Co-hosted by Jeanne & Keith Lund, Holly & Ron Jorgensen 

UWAC held a fun and successful caravan that criss-crossed the beautiful state of 
Wyoming. The caravan was well attended with ten trailers/motorhomes, 18 people, and 
11 canine companions (felines were totally underrepresented at zero.) Our first stop 
was in Boulder, WY at the Highline Trail RV Park. UWAC members visited Pinedale and 
the group did a 3-mile hike at scenic Half Moon Lake, as well as visited the wonderful 
Mountain Man Museum. Our second stop was at Thermopolis at the Eagle RV Park 
where the group dined at the One Eyed Buffalo and visited various sites, including Hot 
Springs State Park and the WY State Bath House. From there, the group traveled 
across the beautiful Big Horn Mtns. to the Buffalo KOA where we swam (it was hot!) 
and visited various sites including the historic Occidental Hotel and Jim Gatchell 
Museum — great historical exhibits for such a small space. Our fourth stop took us to 
historic Sundance at the Mountain View RV Park (another great pool!) From Sundance, 
the group spread-out in all directions and visited Mt. Rushmore, Deadwood, Sturgis, 
the Badlands, and other sites in the beautiful Black Hills. Our final leg took us back 
across the Big Horns into the Big Horn Basin and the Cody KOA.  Folks explored the 
historic downtown, world-class Buffalo Bill Museum (with 5 exhibits!), and traveled into 
the nearby Absaroka mountains and Yellowstone. Overall, we had a wonderful time 
with a fun & hardy group of travelers. The experience of holding an 11-night caravan 
was a good learning experience, and we’ll likely make some tweaks to the agenda the 
next time we venture off as a unit caravan — and yes, we want to do another caravan!!


Here are a few pictures from the Wyoming Caravan — hope you can join us next time!


